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On 11 November 2024, Ambassador Nishimaki invited Mr. Johannes !Gawaxab, Governor 

of the Central Bank of Namibia, Mr. Johannes !Gawaxab, to his official residence for an 

exchange of views. 

Over the lunch meeting, they discussed the economic situations in Namibia, the role of 

the Central Bank of Namibia, and the potential for cooperation with Japanese companies 

in business. 

（From left）Ambassador Nishimaki, Mr. !Gawaxab, Governor of Bank of Namibia, 

Ms.Suzue (Embassy)                 


